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Bestuur van Vereniging van Eigenaren Belvédèrebos 

p/a Belvédèrebos 6 

2715 VA  ZOETERMEER 

 

Zoetermeer, september 7th 2022 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT   -   IMPORTANT   -   IMPORTANT 
 
 

Dear residents, 

 
 

Friday, September 9, company Ventius will adapt the electrical installations for the 

high-rise and low-rise buildings so that the roof fans can then be started up. This was 

originally planned for the week of August 29 to September 2, but due to excessive 

leakage currents in this building complex, another solution had to be devised. This 

applies to both high-rise and low-rise buildings.  

 

During the adjustment of the installation, the power for the common electricity will be 

switched off for about 15 minutes. This has consequences for the boilers for the hot 

water, the lighting in the hall, stairwells and storage rooms.  

 

When the power supply is turned off, the sliding doors and elevators will be secured 

to prevent confinement. Temporarily switching off the power for the high-rise 

buildings will not take place at the same time as switching off the power for the low-

rise buildings. An exact time for power off cannot be given. 
 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

on behalf of the board VvE Belvédèrebos 

Henk Huijzer (chairman) 
 

 


